
 

12th April 202 
 
Mr. Sikander Singh Maluka,    Mr. Muhammad Sarwar Rana, 
       Secretary General, AKF     
 

Sub: Regarding International Circle Style Committee. 
 
Dear Friends and Colleagues,  
 
This is to kindly inform you that the International Kabaddi Federation (IKF) has 
decided to form an International Circle Style Committee, under the patronage of 
IKF.  
 
I am extremely pleased to inform you that your good self has been appointed to 
the Committee.  The Committee will be as follows- 
 

1. Mr. Sikander Singh Maluka 
Chairman - International Circle Style Committee 

2. Muhammad Sarwar Rana -   
Secretary General - International Circle Style Committee 

 
I hereby authorize you to finalize the Circle Style Kabaddi Events calendar for 
the year 2022-23 and other activities regarding Circle Style Kabaddi events.  
 
With regards, 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
VINOD KUMAR TIWARI  
PRESIDENT, IKF  


